
The Village at Rockville opened its first Assisted Living Units on campus in April. The new 

level of support is expected to hit 100% occupancy in just a few short weeks. This National 

Lutheran Communities & Services Campus is located in Rockville, Maryland. ARCH serves as 

the Owner’s Representative for the phased development.  

ARCH exhibited at the Annual Life Services Network 

(LSN) Conference held at Navy Pier. LSN is the Illinois 

State Affiliate for Leading Age. Frank Muraca facilitated 

an education session on the development process.  

Monarch Landing, a Senior Care Development  retirement community in Naperville, Illinois 

held a ground breaking ceremony for their new Healthcare Center on April 9th. The event 

was a huge success, and both the Mayor of Naperville and Warrenville were in attendance. 

The new Healthcare Center will round out the continuum of care on the 80 acre campus.   


